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12th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the festive season.   

I am writing to let you know that I will be absent from school from Wednesday, 18th 

December, until the end of term as I will be undergoing knee surgery.   

During my absence, I am pleased to inform you that Miss Watson and Mrs. Semmens, 

both of whom are well known and trusted members of our staff team, will be supporting the 

school. They are familiar with our routines and have strong relationships with the children, 

ensuring that disruption will be minimal.  

As we look back on a busy and successful term, I want to thank you for your continued 

support. It has been a privilege to work alongside you and your children, and I am excited 

to return in the new year, ready for the opportunities ahead.  

In the meantime, I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New 

Year.   

Thank you again for your understanding and support.  

Liam O’Sullivan   

Headteacher   

 


